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July 24, 2019 

 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission   
Authorization & Evaluation Division    
7345 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
 
RE: LETTER OF LTE Module Non-Operational Notification 
Ref FCC ID: K95BKR9000 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

At the time of this FCC Type Acceptance submission, the LTE subsystem is non-operational. Even 

though it is referred to though-out the submittal documents, it will not be used until the LTE development 

is completed. Therefore, BK Technologies, Inc.is asking to disregard the reference of the LTE module 

during this FCC ID approval process. When the LTE development is completed, BK Technologies, Inc. 

will submit a Class 2 Permissive Change to add the LTE model to the K95BKR9000 FCC ID. 

 

Your consideration to this matter is appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

         VP Engineering 

         BK Technologies, Inc. 

         (321) 953-7874 

         bjones@bktechnologies.com 

BK Technologies, Inc. 

7100 Technology Dr. 

W. Melbourne, FL 32904 


